
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/27/2014 8:51:39 PM 
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: your visit today? 

Richard 

Did things go ok in Sacramento today? 

I got an urgent call when I was in a meeting this morning as there was apparently some 
confusion when you arrived. Sorry about that. Folks there did know you were coming but 
apparently not EVERYBODY knew! 

Hope you felt the trip was worth it. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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